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Important Dates to Remember 
May 10 -                 New Kindergarten Visitation, 1:00 p.m. 
                                  Spring Concert (Chorus, Handbells & Band), 7:00 p.m. 
May 12 -                 Wear your Lisbon gear 
May 17 -                 Spring Concert (Strings), 7:00 p.m. 
May 18 -                 Interim Progress Reports Issued 
                                  5th Grade Photo 
May 19 -                Professional Learning/Articulation Day, schools closed 
                                  Kindergarten Registration, 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
May 23 -                 5th Grade Visits Glenwood Middle School, 12:45-2:15 p.m. 
May 24 -                 Lisbon Lions Lollapalooza, 6:30 p.m. 
May 29 -                Memorial Day, schools and offices closed 
June 2 -                  Field Day 
June 5 -                  Field Day (Raindate) 
June 6 -                  1st Grade Picnic, 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
June 7 -                  Kindergarten Picnic, 11:45 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
June 8 -                  4th Grade Picnic, 12:00-2:00 p.m. 
June 9 -                  5th Grade – SCH 
June 12 -               5th Grade Celebration, 9:15 a.m. 
                                 3rd Grade Picnic, 1:30-3:00 p.m. 
June 13 -               2nd Grade Picnic, 9:00-10:20 a.m. 
June 13 -              Schools close 3 hours early (12:10 p.m.) 
June 14 -              Last Day of School, schools close 3 hours early (12:10 p.m.) 
 
 
FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL 
 
This has been an extremely busy few weeks with many wonderful events happening around 
the building.  Teacher Appreciation Week was celebrated this past week.  We are so grateful 
to the amazing teachers here at LES and want to thank each of them personally for their 
dedication and commitment to the success of every student.  We are very lucky to have such 
terrific teachers at Lisbon Elementary.  We also want to express a deep appreciation and a 
heartfelt THANK YOU to our incredible PTA for all they do to support our students, teachers, 
and staff.  We thoroughly enjoyed a week full of “Out of this World” treats, meals, and gifts!  
 
We hope to see many of you this evening at our LES Talent Show.  Students have been 
working hard to showcase their talent and are very excited about this evening’s show.  
Students in the show are to arrive at 6:00 p.m. and report to the music room.  The show will 
begin at 6:30 p.m.!  
 
On Wednesday, May 10th we will hold our Annual New Kindergarten Parent/Student Visit 
Day and are very excited to meet many of next years new kindergarteners and their 
families.  Our three wonderful kindergarten teachers, Mrs. Nicol, Mrs. Keenan, and Ms. Finn 
will greet our guests, read them a story, and do an interactive activity with them.  Families 
are invited to join our PTA for a popsicle and time to meet and socialize with each other at 
the park in front of our school following the school visit.  Mrs. Green and I are excited to meet 
our new friends and families. 
 
Mark your calendars for next Wednesday, May 10th for our Band, Chorus, and Handbell 
concert as well as Wednesday, May 17th for our Strings concert.  These beautiful evenings of 
music and LES talent begin at 7:00 p.m.   
 
Our Annual LES Lollapalooza is right around the corner.  This is an evening when student 
showcase all the amazing things they have been working on for the 2016-2017 school year!  
Student work will be displayed all over the school and our Science Fair projects will  

	
  



be showcased in the media center.  Our GT projects will be on exhibit in the cafeteria and 
gymnasium with students explaining their works of art.  We hope to see you Wednesday, 
May 24th at 6:30 p.m.   

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Anoff 
Principal 

 

SCHOOL NEWS  
 

LISBON DAY:  Friday, May 12th is Lisbon Day.  Show your school spirit by wearing your 
Lisbon gear.  Don’t have a Lisbon shirt, no problem; our school colors are yellow and blue. 
 
MESSAGE FROM THE HEALTH ROOM: 
Medication Pick-Up Information for end of school year:  Medication remaining at the  
end of the school year should be picked up by the parent/guardian prior to/or on  
Wednesday, June 14th, the last day of school.  Any medication not picked up will be 
discarded at 12:30 p.m. on the last day of school. If you are unable to pick up medication  
by 12:30 p.m. please contact the health room at 410-313-5506 to make other arrangements.  
Thank you! 
  
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  PARENTS AND COMMUNITY MEMBERS who are willing to 
serve on a “Lisbon Lions Den” panel, a spin-off of “Shark Tank.” 
  
Panelists will hear fifth grade Creative Entrepreneur students “pitch” their entrepreneurial 
ideas and/or business plans.  Panelists will work in pairs to give feedback to the students 
about their ideas.  Volunteer panelists would be scheduled for one Wednesday or Friday 
afternoon from 1:00 – 1:30 pm, beginning on Wed., May 17th.  Please contact Mrs. Zimring at 
penny_zimring@hcpss.org to volunteer or with questions about this opportunity.    

 
LISBON LIONS LOLLAPALOOZA:  SCHOOL-WIDE ENRICHMENT FAIR AND SCIENCE 
FAIR:  All Lisbon Elementary School students, staff, families, extended families, and friends 
are invited to the Lisbon Lions Lollapalooza on Wednesday, May 24th from 6:30-8:00 p.m. 
During this event we will celebrate all of the learning that has taken place at LES this year!  
Students are proud of their hard work, so come view the following: classroom projects made 
by kindergartners to fifth graders; Curriculum Extension Unit (enrichment class) displays; 
Instructional Seminar (recess group) displays; and science investigations, inventions, and 
collections from our scientists who completed a project at home.  
 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION:  We have set aside another day for Kindergarten 
registration on May 19th from 9:00 a.m.– 3:00 p.m.  Please call the front office at  
(410) 313-5506 to schedule an appointment.  Of course, if there is another time other than 
the advertised times, please call ahead and we will accommodate you. 
 



PARENT VOLUNTEERS 
FOR FIELD DAY, JUNE 2ND 

YOU ARE INVITED… 
 

… to a luncheon organized by the Lisbon PTA for all the parents/staff who help make Field 
Day possible.  Lunch will be catered by the Town Grill and includes: 
 

Mini Sandwiches (Pit Turkey, Pit Beef, Pit Ham) 
Salad 
Chips 
Drinks 

Bite Size Treats 
 
The cost for lunch will be $5.00/person.  Please note this food is intended for the 
staff/parent volunteer and is different from the bag lunches available to students. 
 
*Rain Date – Monday, June 5th 
 

PLEASE FILL OUT AND RETURN TO THE SCHOOL BY THURSDAY, MAY 18th. 
WE NEED THIS TO GET AN ACCURATE HEADCOUNT. 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
I will be attending the Staff/Parent Volunteer Lunch on Field Day.  Enclosed is my $5.00 
to cover the cost of my lunch. 
 
Volunteer/Staff Name(s):________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Phone # for Parent Volunteer:______________________________ 

 
 
SCIENCE FAIR: 
Your child is invited to participate in this year’s Science Fair on Wednesday, May 24th during 
the Lisbon Lions Lollapalooza from 6:30-8:00 pm.  The Lollapalooza is a popular event that 
showcases the remarkable things our extraordinary students have done this year at Lisbon 
Elementary School.   

 
If your child is interested in doing a Science Investigation, Collection, or Invention at home, 
please visit the Lisbon Elementary School website (les.hcpss.org) to download documents 
with further information and instructions.  Once your child has identified a project, also 
download, complete, and return the Intent to Participate form by May 1st. (If you do not 
have access to a computer, please request a hard copy of the specific forms you need from 
Mrs. Drews in the office.) 
Students who elect to participate will have their name read on the morning announcements 
and their name printed and hung on a hallway wall display. Directions on where and when to 
bring in the projects will be shared in future Lisbon Lines.  
 
We are excited to highlight the commitment shown and the hard work done by the LES 
students this year. Many thanks for all of your support at home and in the building this 
year.   

   
*Students in any grade may conduct a Science Investigation to answer a question/problem.  
Students will use The Scientific Method to learn the systematic approach to solving a 
problem.  
  
**Students in Kindergarten, First or Second grade may submit a collection.  Students will 
collect and organize something of interest, answering questions related to observations made 
while exploring their world.   
  
***Students in any grade may submit an invention.  Students will use the engineering 
design process to create an invention that will solve a problem or answer a question. 
 



COMMUNITY NEWS  
	
  

THE LISBON BROWNIE TROOP #10335 is sponsoring a Foster Kids drive to collect items 
to benefit foster children at Board of ChildCare.  Please help us support these children, by 
donating any of the following items. 
 
 Duffel bags (at least 24 inches long)  Books 
 Socks      Deodorant 
 Stationary      Shampoo/Conditioner 
 Crayons      Soap 
 Colored Pencils     Journals/Diaries 
 Coloring Book s    Small Stuffed Animals 
 Washable Markers    Hair Ties 
 Sketch Book     Comb/Brush 
 
Donated items can be placed in the box located in the hallway by the school office from  
May 8th – 19th.    Thank you for your support.   
 

 



 
 
 
 
Build & Create Workshop 
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 
Time: 3:30 PM - 4:30 PM 
Branch: Glenwood Branch 
Description:  Explore unique STEM building materials and recycled objects to design and 
build a creative masterpiece. 
Ages 9-12; Allow 30 min. Register for each workshop separately.   
*Registration is required online, or by calling 410-313-5577.  
 
3D Art Lab 
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 
Time: 4:30 PM - 5:30 PM 
Branch: Glenwood Branch 
Description:  Create an open-ended art project that pops out, stands up, swings from the 
ceiling, or makes you walk around it. 
Ages 9-11; 60 min. Register for each session separately.   
 
May 8: Cardboard Relief Painting 
*Registration is required online, or by calling 410-313-5577.  
 
Just for Me 
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 (most Tuesdays) 
Time: 10:30 AM - 11:00 AM 
Branch: Glenwood Branch 
Description:  Ages 3-5; 30 min. For children who are ready for an independent class that 
includes creative expression, listening comprehension, and early reading skills. 
*Registration is required online, or by calling 410-313-5577.  
 
Storybook Friends 
Date: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 
Time: 10:30 AM - 11:00 AM 
Branch: Glenwood Branch 
Description:  A story and craft to enjoy with your child. 
Ages 2-5 with adult; 30 min. Register for each class separately.  
 
May 10: Little Blue Truck 
*Registration is required online, or by calling 410-313-5577.  
 
Storybook Friends 
Date: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 
Time: 10:30 AM - 11:00 AM 
Branch: Glenwood Branch 
Description:  A story and craft to enjoy with your child. 
Ages 2-5 with adult; 30 min. Register for each class separately.   
 
May 17: Madeline 
*Registration is required online, or by calling 410-313-5577.  
 
Family Coloring Hour 
Date: Thursday, May 18, 2017 
Time: 7:00 PM - 8:00 PM 
Branch: Glenwood Branch 
Description:  Express yourself with crayons, markers and colored pencils. Adults and 
children alike can relax and engage the creative areas of the brain while also improving fine 
motor skills, increasing color awareness, and developing hand to eye coordination.  
No registration required.  
 
It's Raining Frogs 
Date: Friday, May 19, 2017 
Time: 2:00 PM - 2:45 PM 
Branch: Glenwood Branch 
Description:  Learn about the life cycle of frogs, enjoy stories, activities, and a craft. 
Ages 5-9; 45 min. Ho. Co. schools closed.   
*Registration is required online, or by calling 410-313-5577.  
 
 



 
 



Celestial Searchers Young Astronomers Club  
Date: Monday, May 22, 2017 
Time: 7:00 PM - 8:00 PM 
Branch: Glenwood Branch 
Description:  Local astronomy educator Dr. Joel Goodman discusses our solar system and 
beyond with fun and engaging hands-on activities. Explore a different astronomy theme each 
month. 
Ages 5-14; with adult; 60 min. 
No registration required.  
 
Storybook Friends 
Date: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 
Time: 10:30 AM - 11:00 AM 
Branch: Glenwood Branch 
Description:  A story and craft to enjoy with your child. 
Ages 2-5 with adult; 30 min. Register for each class separately.   
 
May 24: Ollie & Peedie 
*Registration is required online, or by calling 410-313-5577.  

 
 
 
 
	
  
	
  
	
  



WHAT’S FOR BREAKFAST  
 
 

Breakfast:  $2.00 

 
 

 

	
  



WHAT’S FOR LUNCH  
 
 

Lunch:  $2.75 

	
  


